From: Maggie Watson <mwatson@mcn.org>
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:  10/20/2019 6:53 PM

Subject: Communication system

Dear Supervisors,

Please support the $12 million project to improve the microwave system up for discussion this Tuesday. | am part of the emergency preparedness movement on the
coast and depend on good communication between county offices, fire departments and other parties needed to proved a safe environment in times of an
emergency. Communication is key to our being able to care for each other and get through any crisis that occurs.

Thank you,

Maggie Watson



